
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

For Immediate Release 

 
Road Construction Update 
Week of September 19th, 2022 

 
 

Batesville, Indiana – Due to some weather delays, Indiana Department of Transportation contractor Paul H 
Rohe Construction Company will continue to mill and re-pave SR 229, south of Highway 46 and continue 
to Boehringer St. between Smith St and Main St. until Monday, September 26th.  
 
 
INDOT and the City of Batesville remind drivers to slow down, use caution and remain vigilant of workers 
and equipment in active construction zones. 
 
All work is weather-dependent, and schedules are subject to change. Please visit 
https://batesvilleindiana.us/ for more information. 
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